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Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Joe Williams, Jr.

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

On July 1,1985, you provided us with clarifying information regarding item 1
of our Confirmatory Action Letter issued on June 10, 1985. The purpose of this
letter is to clarify the exact nature of steps that need to be taken before
corrective actions are initiated for hardware problems which were identified.

With respect to the specific steps outlined in your letter, we understand that
you will; a) provide to the NRC Resident Inspectors your plans to investigate
each failure prior to the start of troubleshooting activities; b) upon completion
of the investigation of any particular activity, submit your determination of
the root cause of the malfunction and failure to the Office of NRR with a copy
to Region III. You should also submit general corrective actions that you plan
to take to address the root causes. Initiation of work on the corrective actions
is not dependent upon NRC approval; and c) the Region III Resident Inspectors'
office should be notified of the plans and schedules for carrying out the
corrective action work prior to the work being performed.

Sincerely,

& N -- Y
James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

cc: L. Storz, Plant Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
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